
 
Community Meeting 

Efland-Buckhorn-Mebane Access Management Plan  
August 28, 2018, 4:30 – 6:30 pm 

Gravelly Hill Middle School Auditorium 
4801 W Ten Rd, Efland, NC 27243 

 
What is an Access Management Plan? 
Access Management Plans are proposed long-range master plans of possible new roads and 
connections to existing roads. These plans promote an orderly, cost effective, efficient and 
environmentally sensitive roadway program, which help guide development decisions and 
investment.  Ultimately, Orange County seeks to develop an access management plan in order 
to maintain the functionality of the transportation network as the Efland-Buckhorn-Mebane 
Study Area develops over time. 

Purpose: 
 Gain information on the current 2011 plan and 2017 Transportation Study 
 Provide comments, get answer to your questions, and see next steps 
 
Format: 
The meeting is primarily open house with the following agenda: 
 4:30 – 5:45 pm – open discussion with staff 
 5:45 – 6:15 pm – presentation with question and answer 
 6:15 – 6:30 pm – complete surveys and provide comments 
 
How can I participate tonight? 
Review the material, ask questions, and provide comments directly to staff, complete survey 
and leave with staff. 
 
Next Steps 
Orange County Planning Board – September 5, 2018 
Orange Unified Transportation Board – September 19, 2018 
 
A formal public hearing on a proposed Access Management Plan will be held by the Board of 
County Commissioners later this year, currently targeted for November. You will receive 
another written notice about the public hearing closer to the hearing date. 
 
Staff Contact: 

Nishith Trivedi, Orange County Planning Department 
131 W. Margaret Lane, Suite 201 
P.O. Box 8181 
Hillsborough, NC 27278 
E-mail: ntrivedi@orangecountync.gov  Phone: (919) 245-2582 
 

Website: http://www.orangecountync.gov/departments/planning_and_inspections/efland-
buckhorn-mebane_access_management_plan/index.php




